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Employers Should Review Business Travel and Vacation Policies
as Pandemic Continues
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As the COVID-19 crisis continues, employers may want to update their travel policies to comply with
evolving federal and state travel restrictions and workplace safety guidelines. In an interview with
SHRM, Nicole Kamm suggests that employers continue to minimize nonessential travel by setting
up videoconferences. This will help reduce the need for testing and the risk for spreading the virus
across your workforce. If employees do travel - for business or leisure - Nicole says that employers
may ask workers to submit daily health and travel questionnaires if they are coming into the
workplace or otherwise having person-to-person contact during the workday.

To read the article visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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